
DEAR PSETA STAKEHOLDERS

1.	� The Public Service Sector Education and Training Authority (PSETA) is delegated to accredit 
Skills Development Providers (SDPs) for qualifications or part qualifications listed in the 
schedule in terms of criteria determined by the Quality Council for Trades and Occupations 
(QCTO).  

2.	� This Circular serves to inform all stakeholders that with effect from 30 September 2022 PSETA 
will no longer accept new applications for primary accreditation for historically registered 
qualifications (HRQs) within the PSETA scope. 

3.	� In line with the transitional arrangements for the quality assurance of HRQs issued by QCTO, 
the registration end date for pre-2009 qualifications and unit standards on the OQSF is 30 June 
2023. 

4.	� SDPs are encouraged to transition to delivery of qualifications on the OQSF and apply for 
accreditation for Occupational Qualifications through the QCTO.

5.	 For further enquiries please contact Ms Kgabo Mpembe at kgabom@pseta.org.za 

Kind regards 

Ms Bontle Lerumo
PSETA CEO 
Date: 10 August 2022
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